
Annual Fund Progress Report for 2023 
 
 
 
Hello, Dear Friends!  
 
Here are a few key facts regarding our giving for 2023: 
  

• As of November 30 2023, All Star I has raised $52,410 from 40 donors. 
• Our giving in 2022 by this date was $88,600 from 52 donors. 
• Last year, All Star I raised a year-end total of $119,00 from 78 donors.  
 

We have a ways to go to match last year’s giving to Star Island. As the season of giving 
approaches, I look forward to chatting with many of you about how All Star One can continue its 
leadership among conferences with respect to Annual Fund contributions. It is easy to make a 
donation online.  Here is the link. 
 
Thanks, and do not hesitate to reach out to me if there is anything on your mind regarding this 
important function. 
 
Louise Williams 
LouiseDeanWilliams@gmail.com 
(919) 259-8210 


